
Members of the Family Life Center,

We are excited to announce the plans to allow the Family Life Center gymnasium for team sports. 
Please understand that we are taking many precautions as we do so and ask for your patience as things 
will be different than they were previously. Our end goal is to return to the active, thriving hub which 
brings people together through exercise and activity.

In order to safely resume team sports such as basketball or volleyball, we will have created several new 
policies and procedures. 

 No more than 10 people will be allowed in the gym at a time.
 Reservations can be made for court time on the day of by contacting the Family Life 
Center (817-237-8113). Maximum time for reservation is 2 hours. Time will begin at the 
beginning of reservation time, not upon arrival. Up to 10 people can be included in a 
reservation. In the case more than 10 people arrive, only the first 10 will be allowed in the 
gym. Names will be included in an appointment book located at the front desk. You are 
welcome to come in and see if the facility is available, but know that you may be turned 
away in the event that it is reserved.
 All gym activities are to be concluded by 7:45 PM and all patrons are expected to 
leave the facility by 8:00 PM.
 Due to facility rentals, there may be times, when only half of the gymnasium is 
available for usage.

Please be respectful of our new practices as we try to safely resume regular activities. Should you have 
any problems or questions, please feel free to contact me. In the case there is an issue where someone is 
not adhering to these procedures and is giving the Family Life Center staff problems, you will be asked to 
leave until you can agree to adhere.

In addition to these new policies and practices, we ask that you continue to adhere to the existing 
policies of our organization. We ask that you wear a mask both upon entry and exit as well as while moving 
around the facility, especially where it is difficult to maintain social distance. Once you have arrived in the 
gym, you are welcome to take off your mask. Know that you assume a risk at this point, of which you agree 
is your decision, and the church will not be held liable should you come into contact with and or become 
sick from COVID. All who choose to play basketball or any other team sport in the gym will be required to 
sign a waiver each time they enter the facility.

I also wanted to be sure you were aware of our new hours. They are listed below.
 Monday  9:00 AM-8:00 PM
 Tuesday  9:00 AM-8:00 PM
 Wednesday  9:00 AM-5:00 PM
 Thursday  9:00 AM-8:00 PM
 Friday  9:00 AM-5:00 PM
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